
From: ovais halim 
Sent: 04 January 2022 18:24 
To: Planning 
Subject: Fwd: Application Ref: 2021/6127/T Dated 16,December,2021 re 
Notification of Intended Works to Tree in Conservation Area ( Fell to ground of 
Willow Tree) 
 
> Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
> I refer to the above notice and am writing to object to this. 
> 
> We overlook the garden of 37C,Fitzjohns Avenue where this Willow tree is 
planted. 
> 
> It is a lovely tree which has been a part of this beautiful garden for many 
years, the serenity of which we have enjoyed for a long time. 
> 
> Trees are an inherent part of Hampstead which contribute to the character 
of this area as are the rear gardens. 
> 
> The Council should discourage these practices instead of agreeing to them. 
Where will this end if a precedent is set of allowing the chopping down of 
healthy trees ? 
> 
> We see no reason for the removal of a perfectly healthy tree. 
 
> Regards, 
 
> Ovais Halim, 
 
> 37a,Fitzjohns Avenue, 
> London, NW3 5JY 

 

 


